
 

 

ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD 

P.O. BOX 517 

ANTRIM, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03440 

603-588-6785 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the Antrim Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00 P.M. on 

Thursday, February 1st, 2024 at the Antrim Town Hall to act on an application from Guitard 

Homes, LLC for a minor subdivision of property located at 23 High Street (Tax Map 104 Lot 056) 

in the Residential Water & Sewer District.   

 

Sincerely, 

The Antrim Planning Department Staff 

 

 

 

 


